
Community Broadband Survey 

  

The recently upgraded Earls Colne telephone exchange is now accepting orders for fibre 

broadband in some parts of Chappel. This is great news and will mean greater broadband 

speeds for households connected to this exchange.  

Unfortunately properties east of the viaduct are connected to the Fordham exchange 

(EAFOR) are still suffering very slow broadband speeds.  

In an attempt to accelerate the process of getting better broadband to these properties we are 

conducting a broadband survey.  

The data collected in this survey will be used as the basis for approaching local officials and 

providers of superfast broadband with the aim to bring great broadband to everyone in the 

area serviced by the Fordham exchange.  

Go online and take the survey here: 

  

www.eafor.net 

 

http://www.eafor.net/

